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November 15, 2010

MEMORANDUM

TO: District Board of Trustees
FROM: Barbara R. Sloan, President ,Z/(S
SUBJECT: TCC Foundation Update

Item Description:

The following is an update of the events planned and the initiatives & activities
undertaken by the TCC Foundation.

Overview:
Fundraising

For the period July 1 through October 31, $260,504 has been raised for the 2010-11
Annual Campaign.

The following Leadership Awareness sessions have taken / will take place in support of
the Health Care Provision and Excellence Campaign:

Wednesday, November 3 - Home of Brooks & Almena Pettit
Wednesday, November 10 - Home of Barry Richard & Allison Tant
Tuesday, December 14 - Home of John & Susan Thomas
Thursday, December 16 - Home of John & Susan Thomas

Four additional sessions are being planned for January.
Upcoming Events

The next Signature Seat Reception is scheduled for Thursday, November 18; opening
night for "It's a Wonderful Life!" The event begins at 7:00pm, and will be held in FPAC
104.

The next President's Circle Artist Reception is scheduled for Thursday, December 2 at
7:00pm, and will be held at the University Center Club. Guest artists are Randy &
Debby Biernen, painters.

Salient Facts:
The Salient Facts category is not applicable to this standard monthly report.

Past Actions:
The Past Actions category is not applicable to this standard monthly report.



Future Actions:
The Future Actions category is not applicable to this standard monthly report.

Funding/Financial Matters:
The Funding/Financial Matters category is not applicable to this standard monthly report.

Staff Resource:
Robin C. Johnston

Recommended Action:
None required. Report provided for information only.



